
We are hosting the 3rd annual SFX5K on Friday May 19th 7:30 pm (glow run) we were 
going to do the same route as last year so no streets will be closed or blocked off. Is 
that okay? or do I need to clear it with the city council? Also since it's a glow run we 
were going to write fun "you can do it" quotes on the sidewalk with glow in the dark 
chalk, is that okay to do?  Thanks so much!!  
 
Have a great day! 
Emily Snedden 
St. Francis Xavier School  
 


